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REDNAL HILL INFANT SCHOOL  
Number 24 – 25th March 2022 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                                                                             25th March 2022 to 31st March 2022  
  Dolly and Arabella in Elm will be 5       Louis in Ash will be 5     Ida in Oak will be 5             Liberty-Rose in Palm will be 6                   
Alexander in Hawthorn will be 7                 Japleen in Chestnut will be 7                      Nye and Imogen in Sycamore will be 7 

 
 
 
 
               
 

                               DIARY DATES 
 
Tuesday 29th March—Autism Acceptance Coffee Morning 9am.  
Friday 8th April—Break up for Easter Holidays & Easter Celebration 
Monday 25th April—Summer Term starts  
Tuesday 26th April—Class Group photos taken  
Tuesday 26th April—Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 27th April—Parent Consultations 

                        This week’s ‘Congratulations’ go to... 

Ash Class –  Jad you added so much detail to your dinosaur collage picture. You described each part and returned to add on the 
volcano. Well done Jad.  
Elm Class -  Evelyn for always being a kind friend and a fantastic role model for all.  She always follows our school values and is 
an absolute pleasure to have in class.  Thank you. 
Oak Class -  Noah you have been working really hard towards achieving your Presentation Power Award. You are a role model 
writer. Well done.  
Palm Class — Vidhyuth for your amazing observational drawing of a daffodil. You showed excellent resilience and care when 
drawing and observing. You used watercolours to finish off your picture. Wow 
Hazel Class – Esme for demonstrating resilience and determination when learning tennis skills in PE. You didn’t give up when you 
found it tricky to hit the ball with the tennis racket. Well done for being a super star. 
Willow Class — Muhammad you have settled into Willow Class wonderfully. You are following routines and are a delight to have in 
our class.  
Chestnut Class — David has tried really hard this week in all we have done, he has been persevering with his presentation to make 
his work the best it can be. Keep it up, David 
Hawthorn Class – Richie even though you have been poorly, you have returned ready to learn and to be the best that you can be. 
We are all impressed with your attitude.  
Sycamore Class — Noah you are showing great resilience when writing. You are listening carefully to advice on how to improve 

and really persevering.                              Well done to everyone!                                           

If you are currently entitled to Free School 
Meals you will receive a code early next 
week to access a free local Holiday Activi-
ty Scheme.  
                 See Flyer opposite   

Parent Consultations  
Reminder please book your             

Parent Consultation                       
appointment online at 

www.schoolinterviews.co.uk  
using the school event                     

code b4x68 
The closing date for bookings is 

Friday 1st April 

Comic Relief      

Thank you to everyone who bought a 
red nose to raise money for this year’s 
Comic Relief  appeal. We raised an 
amazing £500 for this worthy cause.  


